Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: Request for alcohol license

From: Jiten Patel [mailto:jit17patel@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 10:56 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Re: Request for alcohol license

Good Morning Nikki,

We do serve breakfast at hotel and we have license for that from county. We have seating arrangement for
breakfast. We are planning for portable bar during happy hours in evening.

Let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you,

Jay Patel
Quality Inn
1830 Rose St,
La crosse, WI
267-222-0081

jitl 7patel@gmail.com
On Tue, Oct 10, 2017 at 9:27 AM, Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@gcityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Good morning Jay,

We are prepared to have your request for a Combination “Class B” alcohol license introduced to the Common
Council this week; however, I am seeking more detail to supplement your letter.

In our telephone conversation, I believe you stated that with your remodeling project you would be adding a bar
room. Is this your intent or will you be installing just a portable bar?

Also, does your hotel serve food? If yes, to what extent? Continental breakfast or full-service restaurant? In
order to qualify for this license, a hotel must serve food, have the facilities to serve food and be licensed by the
County for food. Will you be complying with this requirement?

Please contact me with questions. Thank you for your time.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,377)

400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse W1 54601

608-789-7555 phone



